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Should Boston Employers Check Temperatures?

News

5.15.20


Josh Nadreau recently spoke with the Boston Business Journal about complications and legal

issues surrounding testing employee temperatures. He recommends employers set up temperature

checking stations to give employees some semblance of privacy, so co-workers can’t hear that

they’re running a fever. Additionally, he advises employers who are checking hourly workers to try to

be lenient about time spent in line while waiting for temperature readings. “If someone is in line

waiting to get their temperature checked for 15 minutes, you shouldn’t be in a position where you’re

going to discipline that person for being late.” Otherwise, he says, “employers may risk a lawsuit.”

To read the full article, visit Boston Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Joshua D. Nadreau

Regional Managing Partner and Vice Chair, Labor Relations Group

617.722.0044

Email

Service Focus

Wage and Hour

https://www.bizjournals.com/boston/news/2020/05/14/should-employers-check-temperatures-state-s-bigge.html?iana=hpmvp_bost_news_headline
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/joshua-d-nadreau.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/joshua-d-nadreau.html
tel:617.722.0044
mailto:jnadreau@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/wage-and-hour/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Wage and Hour

Trending

COVID-19/Vaccine Resource Center

Related Offices

Boston

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/wage-and-hour/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/trending/covid_19-resource-center/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/boston.html

